
 

 

VISHAY INTERTECHNOLOGY 
2024 ANNUAL MEETING OF STOCKHOLDERS 

Stockholder Questions & Answers 
 
 

Below are questions submitted in advance of and during the 2024 Annual meeting of 
Stockholders of Vishay held May 21, 2024. 

 
Q. The company has in place a majority vote standard for director elections.  Could you 
describe the post-election process undertaken by the Board to address the continued 
status of an incumbent director that fails to be reelected. Thank you. 
 
A. Thank you for your question and your support of our Company. Plurality voting 
applies in the election of our directors, as set forth in our Proxy Statement.  
For your information, all of the nominees for election at our 2024 Annual Meeting 
received a majority of the votes cast by our stockholders. 

 
 

For additional questions, please contact Vishay’s Investor Relations at 
investor@vishay.com 

 
 
 

 

mailto:investor@vishay.com

